
January 24, 2017 

Ararat Friends Meeting, 

1326 Ararat Road, 

Ararat, NC 

Eddie Reeves, Clerk 

 

To: Don Farlow, Superintendent, NC Yearly Meeting: 

Dear Don,  

After months and many hours of discussion and prayers, I am writing you to inform the Yearly 

Meeting that Ararat Friends Meeting has made the decision on our place with the North Carolina 

Society of Friends. 

We approved at our special called meeting Sunday, January 22, 2017 to become part of the 

Autonomy Group [North Carolina Fellowship of Friends] within the North Carolina Yearly 

Meeting. 

Thank you for all of your prayers, time and work you have put into the difficult task associated 

with the realignment of our yearly meeting. 

Sincerely, 

Eddie Reeves, Clerk 

 

 

 

 


